
At  TTPU,  doctoral  students
presented  their  scientific
work to the public for the
first time!
�‍�In the exhibition held in the library of our university,
PhD  students  presented  their  scientific  work  to  their
colleagues, professors, students and staff of the university.
The scientific works were evaluated by members of the jury.
This exhibition was a great opportunity for anyone interested
in Mechanical and Civil Engineering to learn more.

�Taking into account the incredible success of the Poster Day,
we are planning to hold similar scientific exhibitions at our
university on a quarterly basis.
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